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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

January 21, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO.039, Series 2021

CORRIGENDUM TO THE LIST OF PARTICIPANTS TO THE COURSE FOR MANAGERS
OF LEARNING (CML)

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, School Governance and Operations (SGOD) and Curriculum
Implementation Divisions (CID)
Education Program Supervisors (EPS) and Public Schools Dist. Supervisors (PSDS’s)
Elementary and Secondary School Principals

1. Due to health constraints and other valid reasons, three (3) of the identified list of
participants for the 2021 Course for Managers of Learning (CML) as announced by DM
Memorandum No 036, Series 2021 withdrew their participation . To complete the batch of
trainees, the following adult leaders are commissioned to attend in the said training, to wit;

1. Julius Joime Ones - Hanopol National High School, Balilihan
2. Donald Matabilas - Tinibgan Elementary School, Maribojoc
3. Juanita Saraspe - Calingahan Elementary School, Sevilla

2. These three trainees are eligible and privileged to avail the free registration taken
from the Division HRTD funds, grant of CPD units from PRC and being recipients of service
credits /compensatory overtime credits.

3. This Memorandum serves as their Travel Order.

4, Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly appreciated.
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FIANITO A. DAGATAN Ed.D. CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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